
Town of Brookline 
Massachusetts 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Design Advisory Team (DAT) Meeting 

on  
118 Gerry Road and 121 Independence Drive   

(Hancock Village – 40A Proposal) 

   
Tuesday, March 12, 2019 

7:30 pm   

 3rd Floor Employee Lounge 

Brookline Town Hall  
 
Agenda 

 
1. Presentation of revised plans and elevations for a new apartment 

building and Community Center to replace the Gerry and 
Independence garages respectively    

 
2. DAT Member design comments 
 
3. Public comments  

 
4. Next meeting   

 
5. Other business 

 
 

 
The public is welcome. 

 


